
 

  

Middle and high school students who ride 
e-vehicles (e-bike, e-scooter or e-skateboard) 
to school must attend one of the following 
e-Vehicle Safety Presentations by the Irvine 
Police Department to receive a permit.   
E-vehicles are not allowed on campus without 
one. Existing permits are still valid unless there 
has been a change in school placement or 
revoked for failure to follow the safety protocol.

Safety 
Presentation 

Dates:
 

August 22, 6:00pm
at Portola High School

 

August 15, 5:00pm
at Northwood High School

September 10, 6:00pm

 

at Irvine High School

 

 

August 27, 6:00pm
at Woodbridge High School

September 3, 6:00pm
at University High School

 
Performing Arts Center of each school

 
& REGISTRATION PROGRAM

MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT/GUARDIAN 
ATTENDANCE IS REQUIRED

 


